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TALBOT COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTRICAL EXAMINERS 

MINUTES OF THE  JANUARY 17, 2019 MEETING 

 

ATTENDEES 

Chris Kleppinger Grace Davis 

Tim Fluharty   

Don English 

Robert Jump 

Joseph Secrist 

 

Meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m. by Mr. Chris Kleppinger. 

 

Minutes from the December 20, 2018 meeting were read by all.  A motion to accept 

the minutes by Mr. Joseph Secrist and seconded by Mr. Donald English. All were in 

favor.  

 

OLD BUSINESS 

Review of the RFP for Electrical Inspection Services. 
 
  
NEW BUSINESS 

Review new license applications.  

Anthony Blaney appeared before the Board to discuss his license and it was 
decided that he had not been working without a license in Talbot County over the 
past few years.  

Brent Garner discussed budget items and it was decided by the Board that no 
changes needed to be made for the next fiscal year 2019-2020. There was a 
motion by Joseph Secrist to accept the budget and that motion was seconded by 
Mr. Timothy Fluharty.  

David Davis and Thomas Butler each tested for Limited License and both passed 
their tests and received their Licenses.  

A motion to adjourn was made by Mr. Joseph Secrist at 4:00 pm. The motion was 
seconded by Mr. Donald English. All were in favor and meeting was adjourned.  
 
Next meeting will take place on February 21, 2019 at 1:00 p.m. 
 
 


